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Lou Mansolillo

From: Robert B. Foster <rob@robertbfoster.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 11:52 AM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Donovan, Susan R; Rep. Giraldo, Joshua J.; Rep. Potter, Brandon C.; Rep. Ackerman, 

Mia A.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Boylan, Jennifer; Rep. Fogarty, Kathleen A.; Rep. 
Cotter, Megan L.; Rep. Handy, Arthur; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Kislak, Rebecca M.; 
Rep. McGaw, Michelle E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Speakman, June; Rep. Stewart, 
Jennifer A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; info@ripharmacists.org

Subject: SUPPORT H5633  - Robert Foster - Refill Extension

Dear Chair Donovan and members of the Committee, 
My name is Robert B. Foster and I am writing in support of bill H5633 which would allow a pharmacist to 
dispense a one-time refill for certain medications for continuation of therapy to patients. 
 
I was in the hospital 10 days ago for high blood pressure.  The Dr prescribed me 30 days of meds but the 
dosage was too low so I will run out prior to 30 days.  I'm having trouble getting in to see my primary 
physician and a bill like this would people like me to not run out of their meds. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Robert B. Foster 
Charlestown, RI 
 
 
 
 

 

Robert Foster 
Manic Training EG, Manager/Fitness Coach 

 
401-359-4652 
3377 South County Trial 
East Greenwich, RI 02818  
http://www.manictrainingeg.com  


